
We should all be very wary of stripping law abiding citizens' rights through simple accusations.  
An angry family member or friend could have your rights stripped forever as this legislation 
ultimately seeks to 
accomplish. This bill doesn't regard someone who actually may be a concern as anyone but 
someone who has property they personally don't agree with.  
Where is the investigation? The charges? The adjudication? 
There will never be any addressing of the concern or help resources offered to  the person in 
question guilty or not. 
Please trash this stupid idea and do something to actually help Oregonians. Wasting time on 
bills like this helps no one. 
 


